
Dear Parents and Carers,

NAPLAN started last week. All our Year 3 and 5 students will be completing the numeracy, reading,
language conventions, spelling and writing. NAPLAN is completed by all students across Australia
and provides important data that we use to guide future planning.

In class support
During the week student learning and support officers (SLSOs) provide intensive individualised
support for students identified via the learning support team. In 2024 the main focuses are reading,
math's, writing and behaviour. I encourage you to ask your child's teacher about additional support.

Garden
The school vegetable garden has seen better days. If you are interested in getting involved in the
school gardening project, please contact me directly at school. The aim is to get things going at
the beginning of next term.

Regards
Matthew Ralph
Principal





Below are a list of notes that have been sent home over the past few weeks. Click on the files
below to access them:

Library Leaders.pdf

Download
340.5 KB

Stage 3 - First Foot Forward.pdf

Download
383.4 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65efb85180f626169630c0d9
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65efb889c032316e102907ff


Easter Raffle.pdf

Download
406.6 KB

Koorie Kafe.pdf

Download
452.9 KB

Gamesense Sports Program.pdf

Download
364.1 KB

Chats & Giggles PLAYGROUP.pdf

Download
352.8 KB

Year 6 to 7 High School Transition Note.pdf

Download
126.8 KB

Stage 2 have been studying a short novel, ‘Fantastic Mr. Fox” by Roald Dahl. They have been
engaging in reading and writing activities around the text as well as being given opportunities to
improve reading skills through guided, shared and independent reading activities. We are using the
new English syllabus to increase skills, knowledge and understanding of English through the
explicit and systematic teaching of writing skills, grammar, sentence structure, punctuation and
spelling.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f0fc63d144c3f271e544d6
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f0f08013b0c9f744e50276
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f0fc996af0b92f9ade999f
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f0f0b61c94fd6998a02dff
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65f7aa9895991939a798a419


In Mathematics Stage 2 have been completing work from the new syllabus. We have studied whole
number and addition and subtraction this term. We have completed a lot of practical number
activities as required by the syllabus and used equipment and applied known strategies to solve
problems. All lessons incorporate a working mathematically component and we are enjoying
completing our learning in this area.



Stage 3 students are using visual arts and embodying different
perspectives to create narrative and persuasive texts. Students
explore how camera angles, language and imagery are used to sway
emotions and capture attention. Through this process, they learn
the art of weaving words together to convey a message and
connect with their readers. As they continue to experiment with
language and art, students strengthen their communication skills
and discover the impact of language and imagery in evoking strong
emotional responses.

By Yousif (5/6 Wildflower)

By Nada (5/6 Wildflower)

By Perseus (5/6 Eucalyptus)

By Ash (5/6 Banksia)



Sadleir Public School is committed to doing everything we can to
ensure our students feel safe at school and are given strategies to
deal with bullying behaviour. Throughout the year, every class
teacher will be teaching multiple units that empower students not
only to stand up for themselves but also to be ‘upstanders’ for their
peers.

The nationally agreed definition of bullying which all Australian schools now use:

Bullying is an ongoing and deliberate misuse of power in relationships through repeated
verbal, physical and/or social behaviour that intends to cause physical, social and/or
psychological harm. It can involve an individual or a group misusing their power, or perceived
power, over one or more persons who feel unable to stop it from happening.
Bullying can happen in person or online, via various digital platforms and devices and it can be
obvious (overt) or hidden (covert). Bullying behaviour is repeated, or has the potential to be
repeated, over time (for example, through sharing of digital records).
Bullying of any form or for any reason can have immediate, medium and long-term effects on
those involved, including bystanders. Single incidents and conflict or fights between equals,
whether in person or online, are not defined as bullying.

Our interventions and events throughout the year will include;

National Day of Action Against Bullying – held in August.
Zanna and the Lost Code performance – Years 2-6 – a cyber safety and resilience program.
Bully Zero programs and workshops.

We are committed to working closely with the whole community to work towards making our
school a bully free zone. Look at our Antibullying Plan on the school website and if you have any
questions, we invite you to chat with someone at school.



Last Friday Sadleir Public School students competed in the Green Valley PSSA gala day in Girls'
Touch Football, Girls' Soccer, Boys' Soccer and Mixed Newcomeball.

Students competed hard in all sports winning, losing and drawing games while demonstrating great
sportsmanship and grit. The student's behaviour on a hot day is to be commended and we would
like to thank their coaches for volunteering their time to help our students grow within sports.

We look forward to our next gala day and remind parents/guardians that students should pack
plenty of water, food and sunscreen.

Please note the next gala day will be played during Ramadan.

Mr Gerrard



Library News

The library is open for borrowing!
We have lots of new exciting books for the students to borrow.
They like to be kept nice and safe in student's school bags and
need to be placed into a library bag, or some other type of bag to
protect them from being damaged. Any type of bag is good.
School library bags can be purchased from the office for $9.00.
Mrs Wiles



From the Canteen

Please see below the canteen options for this term. Just a friendly reminder that the canteen is
open on Monday, Wednesday and Friday and that Weekly specials will be communicated using
Audiri.



Term 1 Canteen Menu 2024.pdf

Download
150.7 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65d728f9868e9e0483b76177








Sadleir Public School uses the following platforms to communicate news to our community.
Please join us on our online platforms, follow us on facebook, look out for our newsletter or notes
sent home to keep up to stay informed.

Audiri
Download the Audiri: school
communication app from the
Apple or Google Play Store.

Facebook
Follow us on our Facebook
page for news and updates.
https://www.facebook.com/sa
dleirpublicschool/

Sadleir Public School
Newsletter
Check out our school
newsletter. This will be
emailed to your email

https://www.facebook.com/sadleirpublicschool/


accounts. The other way you
can access the newsletter
through our school website.

Sadleir Public School
https://sadleir-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Contact

Subscribe

Phone: 02 9607 8201
Location: 27 Insignia Street, Sadleir New South Wales 2168, Australia
Email: sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

https://www.facebook.com/sadleirpublicschool/
https://sadleir-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

